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Summary 
 
The Constitution document for Schools’ Forum (Appendix 1) and the membership has been 
reviewed for the 2022 - 2023 academic year. 
 
Decision 
 
Members of Schools’ Forum are asked to: 
 

1. Note that there are no changes required to the makeup of Schools’ Forum. 
 

2. Comment on the draft Constitution document and agree to adopt it subject to any agreed 
changes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

1.0 Membership of Schools’ Forum 
 

1.1 A review of the membership and Constitution has been undertaken.  In terms of Forum 
membership there are currently: 

 
• 10 schools sector members, 
• 11 academy members, 
• 4 non-schools members. 

 
 

1.2  The balance of pupils across the sectors has not changed in the last academic year.  
There are, therefore, no changes required to the makeup of the Schools’ forum 
membership. 

 
1.3 A copy of the draft Schools’ Forum Constitution is accompanying this report.  Forum 

members are asked to review the Constitution and to comment accordingly. 
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